
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

4th July 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

As this school year draws to a close, we begin to look towards arrangements for the next academic year. 

 

Sadly we say goodbye to Miss Laura Mulligan, who is returning home to Ireland to continue what I am sure 

will be a very successful career in teaching. Miss Mulligan joined us in 2012 as an NQT and has been a 

wonderful addition to the team at Norwood. 

 

For September 2014, we welcome Mr Burnham to our teaching team on a maternity cover basis, for the 

next academic year. Mr Burnham has a range of Primary School experience, mostly in the Lincolnshire Local 

Authority. 

 

Our class move up day will be held on Monday 14th July, but in advance of this date, please see below for 

the teacher of each class from September 2014. 

 

Reception – Mr Alletson 

Year 1 – Mrs Burnham 

Year 2 – Miss Healey 

Year 3 – Mr Burnham 

Year 4 – Miss Miller 

Year 5 – Mrs Marlow, (formerly Miss Lester) 

Year 6 – Mr Robertson 

 

Teaching Assistants will support children across school to ensure the very best provision. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 
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